
 

           DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

        TUESDAY 09.13.22 
 

• In a 2021 County Championship rematch, the Babylon Boys Soccer Team defeated 
Mattituck 2-0 to improve to 3-0 on the season. Goals were scored by Ben S. and Owen M. 
The Panthers were led defensively by Sebastian M. and by Eric H. in net. Good luck against 
Southampton tomorrow! 

 

• Congratulations to the Babylon Varsity Volleyball Team on defeating Smithtown Christian 
3-0. Gigi B. and Mia S. both had 5 aces and Sara W. had 7 aces and 3 kills.  

 

• Attention all current National Honor Society members: We will be holding our first 
meeting on Tuesday 9/20 in Rowe Hall at 7:05AM.  

 

• Do you want to be a buddy? What’s a buddy? Come to the first Babylon Buddy meeting in 
Rowe Hall on Thursday, September 15th at 7:10.  

 

• There will be a Freshman Class Cabinet meeting on Wednesday 9/14 at 7:10 in the East 
Gym. Anyone interested in being in the Freshman Class Cabinet MUST attend. If you have 
any questions, ask Mrs. Greaney or Mrs. Small.  

 

• DECA – Come see what DECA is all about! Thursday 9/15 @ 7:05AM in Room 207. See 
Mrs. Reilly with any questions.  

 

• There will be a Surf Club meeting in the JH Café tomorrow, Wednesday 9/14, right after 
school. All new and existing members are welcome! 

 

• There will be a Junior High Student Council meeting tomorrow, Wednesday 9/14 at 7:10 
AM in room 235. We will be decorating our banner for homecoming - all 7th and 8th graders 
are welcome to attend! 

 

• There will be a Panther Tales meeting this Thursday, 9/15 at 7:15 AM in room 235. All eager 
readers and writers are encouraged to attend! 

 

• Our next Drama Club meeting is this Thursday, September 15, at 2:35 PM in Rowe Hall. 
Missed our first one last week? No problem! Join us to learn more about our yearly events 
such as fundraising and field trips. Nominations for executive board members will also be 
taken. See you there! 

 

• BHS Theatre presents the fall drama, “La Mancha!,” a full-length comedy based on the 
story of that crazy but lovable, windmill-fighting Spaniard, Don Quixote. Are you interested in 
performing in our show? Audition tapes are being accepted through Friday, September 16. 
Pick up your audition packet in the music wing and in Room 137. See Ms. Olivieri or ask a 
drama club member for details. 

 

• There will be a mandatory meeting of the Science National Honor Society, Thursday, 
September 15th at 2:30 in room 127.  Any questions, please see Mr. Sheltz or Ms. Yevoli. 

 

• If you signed up for the Fall 2022 Driver Ed course, you will be receiving more information 
this week regarding dates and times of driving and lecture. Listen for announcements. 

 

• Any students interested in being a member of the World Language Club should attend a 
brief meeting on Wednesday, 9/14 @ 2:40 in Room 314! We will discuss officers for the year 
as well as our first activity. If you are interested in joining but cannot attend, please see Mrs. 
Anderson in Room 314.  

 


